
 

Notice: June 3rd, 2021 

RESORT UPDATES 
 

We've got some updates to share... please take a look! 👇 

 

  

Private Renters, Visitors & Guests 

While we were hoping to hear that Ontario would enter Step One of reopening ahead of 

schedule, this is not the case. As a result, private renters, visitors and guests are still not 

permitted in the resort. 

 

It appears that once we are in Step One, the resort will open for access as usual and private 

renters will be permitted. Upon an official announcement regarding Step One, we will update 

everyone accordingly. 

 

 

Picture Passes 📷 

While picture passes are still not required, we are hoping to get a head start on processing them 

for this season.  

In order to follow proper social distancing protocols, we will be offering "curbside" pick up of 

picture passes. No line ups, no waiting... just a few simple clicks and you're ready to go!  

 

How to get your passes: 

1. Click here to complete the online request form 

2. Have your "selfies" ready to upload!  

1. Make sure photos are clear, well lit and preferably, with a neutral background. 

2. No sunglasses please!  

3. We will prepare your passes and email you when they are ready. 

4. Once you get your "Passes Ready" email - come to the Welcome Centre and ring the 

door bell for service. 

Note: You only need to do this if you are a new owner, or don't have an existing picture pass. 

There will be no stickers issued this season. 

 

https://form.jotform.com/211476171320042


 

 

 

Beach Day?? No thank you!  

A little social media birdie says that tomorrow, June 4th, might be a "beach day" for the local 

schools. We would like to remind everyone that anyone entering the resort through the owner 

fast lanes or otherwise MUST be listed on your LOC. 

 

There will be additional security team posted at the beaches and main gate in anticipation of this 

event. If you see anything unusual, please contact Sherkston Security at 905-658-0911. 

 

GOLF CART & WATER CRAFT REGISTRATION 

 

 

A quick reminder that all golf carts, boats, watercrafts and utility trailers must be registered with 

Sherkston Security. You can find all registration information, rules and regulations on Sherkston 

Shares ☀, our new owner FAQ site. 

 

Please remember! There are many pedestrians and young children playing within the resort 

and/or swimming in the lake. It is imperative to operate your golf carts, boats and watercrafts in a 

safe and responsible. Please do your part to help keep the resort safe for everyone. 

 

 

We are looking forward to a great weekend here at the beach!  

 

https://sherkstonshores.supportbee.io/2433-owner-faq-site
https://sherkstonshores.supportbee.io/2433-owner-faq-site

